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Frank Martin, Public Works Director

CITY OF SMYRNA

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT

2800 KING STREET
SMYRNA, GEORGIA 30080
678-631-5406

Patten Smith, Supervisor Fleet Maintenance

Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager

October 11, 2021

Recommendation — FY2022 VRF Dump Truck for Streets

The Streets department budgeted to purchase one (1) 2022 Ford F-550 with 11 ft. Duraclass
Contractor Dump Body. The complete vehicle will be purchased using State of Georgia contract
#99999-001-SPD0000155 with Wade Ford. The vehicle has already been competitively bid

through this contract.

Vendor Description Total
2022 Ford F-550 Chassis with 11 ft. Duraclass
Wade Ford contractor dump body from Cherokee Truck $ 74,320.00
Equipment
TOTAL COST: $74,320.00

It is the recommendation of Fleet Maintenance and Purchasing to purchase this vehicle from
Wade Ford. Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for

approval.




